Chris Kendrick '

From: spcanine@earthlink.net

Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2017 6:02 PM
To: Chris Kendrick

Subject: Re: New Duel Purpose Canine

Crossville Police Dept.
Crossville, TN

July 11, 2017
Total cost for Patrol/Narcotics Detection Canine: $14,000.00

This price includes a 6 week handler course, food and lodging for the handler, and the
needed training equipment.

Course begins: Monday, July 24, 2017

Mark Mills, President
Southern Police Canine, Inc.

From: Chris Kendrick

Sent: Jul 10, 2017 5:30 PM

To: spcanine@earthlink.net
Subject: New Duel Purpose Canine

Hi Mark, ,
I need a quote for the Crossville PD. For the purchase price of the new dual purpose canine that Sgt. Jonathan
Oneal will be getting on July 24,

If you need any info give me a shout.

Thanks,

Capt. Chris Kendrick

Crossville Police Department
99 Municipal Avenue
Crossville TN. 38555

Phone 931-484-7231

Fax 931-707-8391




Capt. Chris Kendrick
99 Municipal Avente
Crossville TN, 38555
07-10-17

Greg Wood

City Manager

392 North Main Street
Crossville TN, 38555

Mr. Greg Wood:

The intent of this letter is to provide you with information as to why Southern Police Canine Inc. is
our soul source provider for our canine program since 2004. SPC| has provided our department
with quality canines since 2004. The department purchased two single purpose canines that were
very successful in taking dangerous drugs off of the streets of Crossville. Those canines worked the
road over nine years until they both retired one in 2011 and the other in 2012.

In 2012 the department purchased three more canines from SPCI, two of which are still working as
dual purpose canines. The canines that Mark Mills, owner of SPCI provide the department are
second to none. | have been with the canine unit for over thirteen years and have seen many
canines from other vendors and they just don’t compare in quality or training we receive from SPCI.

SPCI offers a year health and satisfaction guarantee. If a canine falls ill or is defective during the first
year of service Mr. Mills will replace the canine at no cost to the city. SPCl also offers free annual
recertification and housing at the facility. The only cost to the city is gas for the trip and food during
the week. This is a huge benefit to the canine unit and the city.

Another benefit to using SPCl is that Mark Mills, will come testify in court as to the training of the
canines if we recertify with him every year. He is recognized as an expert witness in Federal court.

Sincerely, , A S5T57 ).

Capt-Chris-Kendrick




